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To whom it may concern,

I am a resident of Red Lion Lane, which is situated directly behind the Wilbraham Arms on Welsh Row,
Nantwich.

Since moving in to this area, | have noticed a lot of anti social behaviour associated with this pub, including
excessive noise — late into the morning; fighting outside my house and littering of beer glasses/bottles etc.

I personally would like the music/entertainment licence to be limited to Friday/Saturday nights only and for
proper door management to be employed as is done at the other busy bars along this street.

Due to anti-social behaviour of the pub in the recent months, | respectfully ask that my name and address
remain confidential.

Yours Faithfully

11/11/2010



